

March 30, 2021

Joining with MSSNY and other specialty societies, NYSPA opposes cuts included in the NYS FY 2022 budget proposal that would impact Excess Malpractice Insurance Coverage and impose a conditional 50% cost-share on physicians. We are urging members to contact their legislators to voice their opposition. Please use the link below.

Pending Alert: Excess Insurance 50% Cost-Share Increase to Physicians

Only 1 day remains before the 21-22 NYS Budget is due. On behalf of the over 16,000 NYS physicians who utilize the Excess Malpractice Liability Insurance Program, we ask everyone to please take 5 minutes (Yes, it's truly that easy!) to send a letter and/or tweet to your legislators as soon as possible. Then please share on social media and with your colleagues.

The ask is simply, RESTORE AND REMOVE.

RESTORE full funding for Excess Malpractice Insurance Coverage **AND REMOVE** the conditional 50% cost-share imposition on physicians.

We have a small window of time left as Budget negotiations continue. Act today and use your powerful voice to make a HUGE difference.

Click here to contact your legislators today!